
Resident scares away burglar
Thursday, June 27, 2013 12:03 AM - 

At 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, Delphos Police were called to the 800 block of West Skinner Street in
reference to a attempted burglary complaint at a residence in that area.

  

Upon officers’ arrival, the victim stated that someone had attempted to gain entry into the
residence while they were at home and they made a disturbance and scared the subject away.
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